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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

The Oshkosh Police Department is continuing an investigation into a Methamphetamine lab that 
was located in a garage in the 1500 block of Central St.   
 
Oshkosh Police were notified by the Washington County Sheriff’s Office at about 2:45 a.m. on 
Friday, June 27, 2014 that they had arrested a 33 year-old female from Oshkosh and a 32 year-
old male from Oshkosh during a traffic stop for possession of drugs.  Through their 
investigation, the Washington County Sheriff’s Office informed Oshkosh Police that there may 
be a methamphetamine lab located at a residence in the 1500 block of Central St. 
 
Oshkosh Police responded to the residence and located chemicals used for making the drug in 
the garage.   
 
Oshkosh Police contacted the Wisconsin Department of Criminal Investigation to assist in the 
investigation.  There is no threat to public health and neighbors were contacted.  A meth lab 
clean-up crew is en-route from Chicago, IL to properly dispose of the chemicals.   
 
Oshkosh Police are en-route to Washington County to continue the investigation.  At this time, 
no arrest has been made for the possession of the chemicals.   
 
Further information may be released as it becomes available.   
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